
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th September 2021 

Year 5 Girls Swimming 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
We have been very lucky to be offered places for Year 5 on the swimming 
programme. 
 
The sessions will start on Wednesday 15th September 2021 and continue until 
Christmas.  
 
The children will be swimming at Eccleshill Swimming Pool and will travel there 
and back on a hired school bus. 
 
For this swimming session, your child will need to bring a swimming costume 
and a towel; they can also bring a swimming hat if they wish (this is ideal in the 
winter months as it keeps their hair dry). Please can you also make sure 
children do not wear earrings on swimming days.  
 
Different types of swimming costumes are available. The following pictures of 
types of swimming costumes are acceptable for these sessions. These can be 
any colour. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
A piece of fruit is an ideal snack to send for eating after the session and before 
returning to school. 
 
If you would like to discuss these sessions further, please speak to Mrs. 
Jackson. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Stacey Jackson 

Stacey Jackson 
HLTA 


